

MKC Housing Forum Executive Meeting**Item 12A****Monday 12th June 2006****Minutes****Present;** Paula Mason, Pauline Prop, Janette Bobey, Eamonn Bobey, Hazel Taylor**Apologies;** Simon Aslett, Hazel Taylor

Minutes of the last meeting – OK	
<p>Matters Arising -</p> <p>DDA – Still waiting for the actions and report. Jackie has been busy with office moves recently. Paula to chase up.</p> <p>Windows – have been done.</p> <p>Allpay – should be made clear that it was a texting service, which might not be too popular.</p> <p>Certificates to be collected by Paula and delivered. They are at the Resource Centre.</p>	<p>PM</p> <p>PM</p>
<p>Meetings/training attended or forthcoming –</p> <p>Harrogate – the list of hospitality and accommodation has already been circulated. Those going on Monday will be taken by JH but the leaving time needs to be clarified.</p> <p>The day trip is planned. The coach is leaving Saxon Court at 8.15am. People should be encouraged to bring their own drink especially if it is hot.</p> <p>Pauline and Gwynn need a map of where they are to meet the coach.</p> <p>Vanguard – Janette has written up the paperwork and will be passing it out at the Forum on Thursday.</p> <p>Blackpool Conference – has been booked but the tenants would like to find out about staying the night before.</p>	<p>PP+GM</p> <p>PM</p> <p>JB</p> <p>HT+JB</p>

<p>TPAS Conference – is being held in August. Tenants asked if they want to attend, especially those who couldn't go to Harrogate. Charles Allum to be asked.</p> <p>MKC Training Plan – plan distributed for the next half the year. Also additional training which could be provided is keeping your property safe, however this could be part of an open day for the Resource Centre. Exec to discuss.</p>	<p>PM</p> <p>Exec</p>
<p>Resource Centre Issues –</p> <p>Voucher – for £50 is needed for Resource Centre supplies</p> <p>Stationery – Janette requested some paper</p> <p>TRC Closed on the 21st June as everyone will be in Harrogate</p>	<p>PM</p>
<p>MKC Housing Forum –</p> <p>Constitution – a copy to be sent to the Resource Centre before Thursday. Changes have been sent to John Mofoot.</p>	
<p>Consultation update –</p> <p>MKC Housing week – Paula explained the plan for the week. Tenant Resource Centre will be holding an event. They will decide what they want to do.</p>	<p>Exec</p>
<p>Any other business –</p> <p>Residents Association Support grant – paperwork handed out and Exec asked to comment prior to agreement</p> <p>Area Partnership Board – PM has met with Sheila Thornton. She wanted the Exec to meet with her or Liz Giffard regarding the super output areas and the project which is happening in WPC area. Exec would like to see a copy of the report prior to holding a meeting so they could prepare an agenda.</p> <p>Mitie Word search draw – Hazel drew the winner – Mrs J Green of 164 Windsor Street, Wolverton. She wins a prize to Gulliver's land</p> <p>Taxis – Pauline complained that a taxi driver was rude</p> <p>Pauline thanked Janette Bobey for her help with training her on the computer and other equipment.</p>	<p>Exec</p>
<p>Date and time of the next meeting – Monday 26th June at the Tenants Resource Centre</p>	

